
 
Share Christmas hampers  
  
This Christmas season Blakeburn school has decided to take care of others in our local community.  We 
are sponsoring 3 families in need through the Caring Neighbour Program with SHARE Family & 
Community Services Society. We hope you will consider participating with us this holiday season by 
helping these families have a special Christmas. We will be collecting non-perishable food items, specific 
clothing requests, toys for the children and gift cards for groceries. Over the next few weeks more 
detailed information will come home with your child(ren), but as the Christmas season approaches we 
wanted you to be aware of this special opportunity to take care of others that you can participate in. 
 
Share also provides over 1200 small food hampers at Christmas time. Blakeburn will be having a school 
wide card making day on Wednesday, November 25th where every Blakeburn student will be invited to 
create a card that will be received by someone who will get one of those small food hampers from 
SHARE. 
 
Wednesday, November 25th is a Blakeburn Cares day!  We are making Christmas cards throughout the 
day to accompany SHARE food hampers!  We will have teacher leaders giving the lesson on how to make 
their card and include a special message.   
 

 
Here are some suggested items for the food bank: 
Canned Fruit 
Fish & Meat (canned) 
Peanut Butter and Jam 
Cereal 
Rice 
Canned Meals 
Canned Vegetables 
Tomato Sauce 
Juice 
Pasta 
Noodles and Sauce, Hamburger Helper, etc.  
Coffee or Tea 
Condiments such as ketchup, mayonnaise, salad dressing etc. 
Cooking oil 
 
(Please be advised that Share cannot use open, damaged or expired food) 
 
 
Thank you for supporting our students to give back this holiday season! 


